
USGC Shared Governance ‘Pulse Survey’ 

As part of its program of work, USGC wants to promote dialogue and learning about shared 

governance in general and what we want it to be at Rutgers. For next academic year, this will 

likely involve some online session where Senators (and possibly invited speakers) talk about 

shared governance and engage in discussions.  

Ahead of this developing plan of work, USGC is keen to undertake a survey via Qualtrics. Given 

workload across Senate, USGC wants this to be a simple pulse survey.  

The survey is to be anonymous, and the co-chairs propose the following questions for discussion 

with the EC: 

1) Please give THREE words that capture your understanding of the term ‘shared 

governance’. 

2) Is there a gap between what you expect from effective shared governance and what you 

observe here at Rutgers? Yes, No, Don’t know/unsure 

3) If you have any other comments to make or resources you want to share, please include 

them here: Open text box 

Thank you. 

Wendy & James USGC Co-Chairs 


